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To whom it may concern, 

I have heard from our local school community that there will be a discussion about completing the sidewalk on 200 

th in front of the Cascade K-8 Aldercrest Campus. I hope this will be a priority to council members for the sake of 

safety to our families and neighbors who walk along this hilly and often dangerous street where trucks are known to 

fly over the hill with reckless abandon as well as bicycle riders and cars which take the turns so tight. 

Thank you for your consideration and support on this matter. I look forward to seeing more sidewalks placed in our 

community. 

Sincerely, 

Amie Stewart 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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